
Formal appeal to an objection to the proposal of Snelling Ave Assessment 

 

Displeasure with this proposal would be an understatement!  This is the wrong direction in even 

shape way and form.  The main points are as follows but not limited to. 

 

    - Snow removal or lack of.  This responsibility is the City of St. Paul's.  In the last 15 years the 

city has came out only one time to clean up the snow.  Our company who owns several buildings 

on Snelling ave has called on the average 15 to 20 time a year.  This non compliance of snow 

removal make the businesses on Snelling Ave suffer.  Their customers can not access there 

businesses in a safe way. Cars are forced to park in harms way,  and customers are forced to 

climb over a snow bank.  This in a main reason all businesses on Snelling Ave suffer.  

 

   - Taxes!  Why increase our taxes.  Almost all businesses are having a hard time cash 

flowing.  If you run a small business you understand cash flow. Increased taxes mean increased 

rents.  Who can afford that! 

 

   - Parking Safety  Less is not more!  They want smaller parking spaces,  are you serious!  We 

already have had several accidents with motor vehicles hitting others.  It was not that long ago 

that a person had their car door taken off as they where getting out of the car. 

 

   This proposed project will be wrong for everybody and right for nobody. 

 

Thank you,  David Hagen 

west county road B,  Roseville, Mn 55113   

 


